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From: 'pshebell" <pshebell E mail.eml.doe.gov>-
To: <jxd3@nrc.gov>- p4M5
Date: 03/19/2003 1:33PM
Subject: EML management moves on the NRC contract

Jean-Claude,

FYI - The Lab's management had a meeting this morning to
address, among other things, the NRC contract. A
recommendation to terminate the NRC contract is being rolled-up
to Tony Fainberg of DHS. Tony manages the DHS Labs. The issue
is whether DHS wants us to maintain our WFOs or devote our
resources to DHS.

What you might want to do is compile a list of potential tasks that
you would need us to do, along with an estimate of the funding the
NRC would commit.

I'll keep you posted.

Peter Shebell, Physicist
Environmental Sciences Divison
Environmental Measurements Laboratory
Department of Homeland Security
201 Varick St 5th Floor
New York, NY 10014-4811
Voice: (212) 620-3568
email: peter.shebell eml.doe.gov


